UPDATES FROM THE PRINCIPALS

OCTOBER EDITION



Dear Seaford Middle School Families,

I want to thank you for the warm welcome and the fantastic start to our school year! Your support and enthusiasm have created an incredibly positive atmosphere as we kick off this school year together. Witnessing the dedication and spirit among our students and their families has been refreshing. Your children are an inspiring group of young learners whose eagerness to succeed fills our hallways with promise and potential. As we move through this school year, I anticipate all the incredible accomplishments and growth that await our students and their families.

Over the past month, our school community has participated in several activities that helped create a stronger school community.

Mr. Smith and I were thrilled to take part in our Middle School/High School Parent-Teacher-Student Association (PTSA) during a warm and productive meeting on Monday, September 18th. We are excited to extend a warm invitation for all to join this community.

On October 13th, Officer Glenn from Homeland Security conducted an enlightening presentation on cyberbullying and social media safety for our middle school students, emphasizing the importance of online responsibility. That same evening, October 13th, marked this year's first Middle School Activities Night, where students enjoyed an array of engaging activities. The excitement continued on October 14th as our students participated in the Homecoming Parade and cheered for the varsity football team, exemplifying the unity and pride that defines our school community.

In the coming weeks, we look forward to Unity Day. Red Ribbon Week, the 8th Grade Autumn Dance, and World Kindness Day.

Thank you for being an important part of the Seaford Middle School community's success!

Joe Polite - Assistant Principal



SEAFORDMSPRIDE